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                                   Press Release
Subject:     Shooting Investigation
Contact:    Sgt. Matthew Davis (530) 668-5280
Date:          May 16, 2017
The Yolo County Sheriff’s Office responded to assist a victim of shooting last night.  The suspect(s) involved in this incident are still outstanding.

On May 15, 2017, just before 11:00pm, sheriff’s deputies were dispatched to the area of County Road 116a and County Road 116b outside of Knights Landing following a 911 call from the victim of a shooting.  Upon arrival, a twenty-four year old male was located on the side of the road with apparent gunshot wounds.  He reported to deputies he was taken from Woodland and shot.  He was transported via air-ambulance to a local hospital for treatment and his condition is not available at this time.  The identities of the suspect(s) are not known at this time.  

The victim does not appear to have been randomly targeted.  
The Yolo County Sheriff’s Office is actively investigating this crime.  Anyone who may have information about the case is urged to contact dispatch at (530)666-8282.  Anonymous tips can be reported at (530)668-5248.
                                 “Service Without Limitations”
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